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TO:
Su-Xin Gou
Science Editor

World Journal of Gastroenterology

Maastricht, 13-05-2013

Dear Science Editor,

We would like to declare that our manuscript has not been edited by a professional
English language editing company as we believe that the language of our paper has

reached Grade A.

With kind regards,
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Dr. Silvia Sanduleanu, MD, PhD

Consultant Gastroenterologist

Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Department of Internal Medicine
Maastricht University Medical Center

Postbox 5800

6202 AZ Maastricht

The Netherlands

s.sanduleanu@mume.nl




